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Press Release 
                        Re: DELAY IN REPORT CARD COLLECTION 

 

The Ministry of  Education and Technical and Vocational Training announces that 
the collection of report cards for grades  1 to 11 for all public schools shall be 
delayed by 14 days so as to address technical challenges related to report card 
generation  encountered in the Ministry’s Learning Management System. 

The Ministry will provide specific details on the date and hours of report card 
collection in due course. 

The Ministry of Education and Technical and Vocational Training has consulted with 
the Bahamas Union of Teachers (BUT), the Bahamas Educators Managerial Union 
(BEMU), and the Bahamas Educators Counsellors and Allied Workers Union 
(BECAWU) and apologizes for this inconvenience to students, teachers and all 
relevant stakeholders. 

Parents will have the option to receive report cards either by hard copy or digitally. 
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